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11th August, 1924

Pr. 7. C. Button, President Sl
Yorehond State Nornal Schosi. A
Morehead, Ky.
~Dear Sir: .
ve beg to acknowledge your lekter ot
August btt:i .:;qn :\;a of the territory which

you are nking 4in gonnection with the
a:‘h:‘\,::ic field and the spproaches to the Normal

We note your caution sbout the possible
necessity of avoiding the Nickell property in
planning the easterly appreach drive.
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receiving your comments on this study we will make
whatever revisions may be necessary and will finish
.up thi general plan.

L]

we shall expect to receive zrint.- of the accepted
plans for the new building in order that this build-
ing may be properly indicated.

In connection with the -'“:ﬂ‘lw
we 8 t that you look into the possil ty of
Bsecur: a --J:mu portion of the C.E. Bishop
lot. As Nr. muumumummm
ground, it is likely that a better line of approach
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could be seoured if the t through
‘the westerly end of the Bishop lot rather than
cut off the emtire front of your own lot.

¥We will in any case work out studies
for both of these lines of approach.

Very truly yours,
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